

County Services Building 3283 – 122nd Avenue Allegan, MI 49010 269-673-0220 Brett Butler, Chairman 269-673-5411 William Hinz, Secretary 269-673-0203 David B. Van de Roovaart, Treasurer 269-673-0207 Bob Wakeman, Member 269-673-0470 Steve Sedore, Member 269-673-0239 Becky Blaine, Recording Secretary



The following November meeting for the Building Authority has been rescheduled to:

Thursday, November 20, 2008 @ 8:00 AM

Nederveld Conference Room – County Services Building

County Services Complex

3283 – 122nd Avenue